Dear Brian and the Iroquois Spring Camp Staff,

Thank you so very much for making the PS/MS 57 6th Grade Leadership Retreat a great success and a memorable experience for our students.

Several of our students had never been out of New York City so ya'lls beautiful camp was a perfect first experience for them. Thank you all for your unbelievable support with supplies and the usage of chairs and facilities.

The City Year corps members also expressed how much fun they had over the weekend. We appreciate how flexible you were with schedule changes and adjusting to any need that we requested!

Despite the cold, we all had a wonderful experience and we haven't stopped hearing about just how great the food was!

Thank you again so much! City Year looks forward to working with you again in the future.

Sincerely,

City Year

Daniel Herrera (Program Manager) Dixie DuRant (Team Leader)











